NATIONAL NIGHT OUT - 2018

The “35th Annual National Night Out” will culminate on August 7, 2018.

The Neighborhood Watch Principle is founded on neighbors watching out for other neighbors, and reporting suspicious activity to police.  The Beachwood Subdivision residents are asked to leave their porch lights on in recognition on the event.  To learn more about the National Night Out go to natw.org
